Board of Assessors – May 11, 2009
The meeting was called to order at 5:40PM by Chairman Harry Johnson.  Also present were Jack McKiernan and Jay Newton.
1. The Board discussed the email from Paul Tucker regarding the proposed settlement for Verizon.  Harry told Jack and Jay some of the history.  
2. The Board unanimously voted to support the Pictomerty project and pay it’s share as long as it is under two thousand dollars.
3. The Board asked Terri to find the Supreme Judicial Court Case that is referenced in the proposed settlement for Verizon.
The Board recessed so Jack and Jay could go to the Special Town Meeting.
Meeting was adjourned at 7:50PM. 

The following were signed:

Respectfully,

Secretary

PAGE  
1

